
 
JOINT SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE/BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, December 7, 2021 @ 7:00 P.M. 
 

This meeting of the Special Events Committee was conducted online via Zoom webinar and Telephonically. 

 

APPROVED 

 

Committee Co-Chair Steve Randall called the meeting to order at 7:05 P.M.  

Committee members in attendance were: Steve Randall (Co-Chair), Myrl Schreibman (Co-Chair), Char 

Rothstein, Dr. Faye Barta, Aida Abkarians, Glenn Jennings and Brad Vanderhoof. A quorum was established. 

The November minutes were not available to approve and were tabled to January.  
 
Comments from the Chair(s): Myrl advised that the commendations from CD12 are ready to be picked up. 
Faye and Glenn agreed to pick them up on Wednesday, December 8th.  
 
Myrl stated that due to Governor Newsom’s mandate, it is unlikely that we can hold our annual Valentine’s Day 
Senior Dinner Dance, but that we could go back to the committee-approved Bingo Event next year. The Bingo 
Event would be free and we could solicit our supportive vendors maybe in the Spring. We do have the funds 
available in our budget. 
 
Glenn stated that a date for the Senior Bingo Event could be in March, April or May. Steve made a motion, that 
was seconded by Aida, that we set the date for Sunday May 1st, 2022. We would consider both indoor and 
outdoor venues, such as El Camino on Shoup. The committee favored finding an indoor venue. Char agreed to 
contact El Camino on Shoup. Myrl said that he would format a schedule for the event. The event would be held 
in the afternoon and we would provide refreshments. 
 
There were no public comments. 
 
The next Special Events Committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 4, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by Steve Randall at 7:58 P.M.                                              


